
Yr4 Newsletter 
Week beginning: 12.3.18 

Half-termly spelling: 

Over the next couple of weeks, we will be testing the children on their half-

termly words. To help your child learn them you could use some of these 

strategies: say it how it’s spelt; look, cover, write, check and mnemonics (a 

series of pictures or symbols to help remember the spelling) for example: 

 

                                                             

 
The spellings for this half term are: 

 

 
 
 

Social media: 
In recent weeks, we have dealt with a few incidents where children have been 

using social media (Snapchat/Instagram), to send impolite messages to each 

other. Please could we could politely remind parents that there are age 

restrictions for these types of social media (Facebook, Snapchat and Instagram 

are all age 13). Obviously, it is not for us to police use of social media outside of 

school. However, where its use causes a problem that comes into school, causing 

upset and fallings out, we will intervene.  

Please help us to avoid these situations by talking to your children about 

appropriate use of social media. We do this a lot in school but your support in 

addition to this is greatly appreciated. 

Science Week: 
Next week is our Science Week. We will be visiting Forest Rangers on these 

days: 

4B: Monday 19th March 

4VW: Wednesday 21st March 

4AW: Friday 23rd March 

The children will need to bring wellies, old clothes and waterproof 

coats/trousers to change into. The children may get muddy so please don’t send 

in any of their best clothes! 

With thanks, 

 

Miss Wells               Miss Willcox  Miss Brown 
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